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 Thank you Jamie Glass for organizing
our Luv2Play Fundraisers this summer.  

We  held 2 socials on June 15th and
July 22nd.   We had a total of 23 kids

and raised $115.   

Another shoutout to 
Jamie Glass for getting our
concession stand up and

running this summer. 
 Thank you to all our

volunteers that signed up
to help over 6 weekends.   

Thank you to everyone that donated
their outgrown uniforms.  We

appreciate you! Money raised will go
directly back to SERVE.  A special

THANK YOU to Marcia Bonafede for her
many hours spent on getting our

uniforms ready for resale!
*There is still time to donate, just drop off uniforms in the basket in the lobby. 
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  New Family Dinner
    August 9
     5:30p.m.

Prayer
Service/
Teacher

Installation
August 5
5:30p.m.

 First Day of
School

Middle School 8/12
High School 8/13

PS-5th Grade 8/16 

PS - 5th  
August 13 
9-11a.m. 

Open House
August 26

6p.m.
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Your SERVE Board has been busy this summer
planning for an amazing 2021-2022 school year!  

 
There are 2 quick and easy ways to get connected to

make sure you don't miss out on any 
SERVE communications:

 
1.   Join the Private FaceBook Group by searching 

 "SERVE NVCA" on Facebook.
 

2.  Join the main "Group Me" for SERVE by downloading the
GroupMe App and email us at SERVE@NorthValleyCA.org

with your name and phone number.  We will add you to the
SERVE NVCA group chat.

 
Still have questions?  Email us at SERVE@NorthValleyCA.org.


